
Cultivating and maintaining good occupational safety and health 

practices is  everyone’s responsibility, it is a national issue       

confronting all workplaces.   

During Occupational Safety and Health Week, July 2nd to 8th, 2017, 

the Labour Department  encourages all workplaces to plan          

activities designed to heighten safety and health awareness within 

their organization. Call 535-1523/4 and tell us your plans. We may 

be able to assist with promotion. 

   Occupational Safety and Health Week 2017  
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Promotion Occupational Safety & Health in all Workplaces 

Emergency Drills 

Safety Committee Inspections 

Healthy Foods Day 

Exercise Demonstrations 

Share OSH Tips 

OSH Lectures 

PPE Demonstrations 


